03/26/18
Mr. Steven V. King,

Please accept this letter as my formal request for a hearing regarding
my UTC Permit, Docket TV-180213. I believe that the opportunity to
discuss the details of my application would have a significant barring on
the outcome of the commissions decision. Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,
Cameron Brewer

Reliance Moving
(951) 227-6705
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